
Hello Band parents, friends and music lovers:  
 
We have a couple of events coming up for École Salish Music Department that we would love for you 
to attend. 
 
The students have been working hard on a wide variety of fun repertoire from rock to orchestral, 
from cartoon music to seasonal favorites. Please come out to support the students and our program. 
Both concerts promise to be a lot of fun. 
 
Admission for both events is by donation and all proceeds go to the École Salish Music Department to 
help with the purchasing of instruments, supplies and concert music. 
 
The first event is our Winter Concert Band Extravaganza  
on Thursday, December 5th at 7:00 pm in the main gym. 
 
It will include performances from our Grade 8 Concert Band, our Grade 9 Concert Band and our Senior 
(grade 10, 11, and 12) Concert Band.  
 
Students need to wear all black if possible. Black shoes, black socks, black pants or skirt, black dress 
shirt or black blouse. Students may adorn their outfits with festive accessories relating to the season 
and event if they choose. 
 
Students should show up at 6:00 ready to help set up, warm up and help wherever needed.  
 
The second event is our Winter Jazz Celebration 
on Thursday, December 12th at 7:00 pm in the school theatre.  
 
It will include performances from the École Salish Jazz Combo, the École Salish Junior Jazz band and 
the École Salish Senior Jazz Band 
 
Students need to wear all black if possible. Black shoes, black socks, black pants or skirt, black dress 
shirt or black blouse. Students may adorn their outfits with festive accessories relating to the season 
and event if they choose. 
 
Students should show up at 6:00pm ready to help set up, warm up and help wherever needed. 
 
The very best of the season to you all 
 
 
Mr. Clark 
École Salish Band Director 
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